
  
 

PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST 
OF CARVER COUNTY’S DIRECT BALLOTING  

ABSENTEE ELECTION EQUIPMENT 
 
ON TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 13, 2024, A PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST OF THE ELECTRONIC 
VOTING EQUIPMENT THAT IS USED FOR CARVER COUNTY’S DIRECT BALLOTING 
ABSENTEE VOTING WILL BE HELD.   THE PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST WILL BE HELD IN THE 
TOWNSHIP HALL CONFERENCE ROOM IN THE ADMINISTRATION BUILDING ON THE SECOND 
FLOOR OF THE CARVER COUNTY GOVERNMENT CENTER AT 10:00 AM. 

 
IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO WITNESS THIS DEMONSTRATION, YOU ARE WELCOME TO DO SO 
AT THE ABOVE-MENTIONED LOCATION. 

 
  

   


